
 

 

ERGA Subgroup on the Implementation of the revised AVMS Directive (SG3) 

Task Force 1 – Changes to the material rules for audiovisual media services 

 

Proposed agenda for 1st Task Force-Meeting 

Brussels, 30 January 2019, 11am-4pm 

Timings are indicative only and feedback on this agenda is welcome. 

 

Welcome by Italian Chair and confirmation of agenda 
 

11 am 

Roundtable and opening addresses from the drafters 
 

11:10 am 

Presentation of Task Forces objectives – part 1 
 

 

Commercial communications 

 analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Italian Chair) 

 Discussion: potential challenges in the transposition of these 
provisions of the Directive (all drafters) 

 The opportunity of drafting a short questionnaire to the NRAs 
(Italian Chair) 

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverables  
 

11.30 am 

Independence of the NRAs 

 Summary of the findings of the ERGA report on independence 
(Italian Chair) 

 Analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Italian Chair) 

 Discussion on the potential impact of these provisions onto the 
National frameworks (all drafters) 

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverable  
 

12.00am 

Signal integrity 

 Analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Italian Chair) 

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverable  
 
 

12:20 am 

New obligations for the VoD 

 Analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Italian Chair) 

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverable  
 

12.40 am 

Discussion 12.50am 

 
Lunch break 
 

 
13:00pm 

Presentation of Task Forces objectives – part 2 
 

 



 

 

Protection of minors 

 analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Swedish Chair) 

 Discussion: potential challenges in the transposition of these 
provisions of the Directive (all TF-members) 

 Opportunity for all TF-members to volunteer to provide good 
examples of already existing approaches  

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverables  
 

14:00pm 

Incitement to violence or hatred 

 analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Swedish Chair) 

 Discussion: potential challenges in the transposition of these 
provisions of the Directive (all TF-members) 

 Opportunity for all TF-members to volunteer to provide good 
examples of already existing approaches  

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverables  
 

14:30 pm  
 

Accessibility 

 Analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Swedish Chair) 

 Discussion: potential challenges in the transposition of these 
provisions of the Directive (all TF-members) 

 Opportunity for all TF-members to volunteer to provide good 
examples of already existing approaches  

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverable  
 

15.00 pm 

Findability 

 Analysis of the articles of the Directive and main amendments to 
the previous version (Swedish Chair) 

 Discussion: potential challenges in the transposition of these 
provisions of the Directive (all TF-members) 

 Opportunity for all TF-members to volunteer to provide good 
examples of already existing approaches  

 Distribution of Tasks and Timetable for the deliverable  
 

15:20 pm 

Discussion 
 

15:40 pm 

AOB 
 

15:50 pm 

End 
 

16.00pm 
 

 

 


